
 
 

Food Availability 

NEW: Meal Delivery Interest Survey - Click here if you are interested in 
having meals delivered to your home.  

Food Availability 
USDA Extends Free Meals for Kids Through December 31, 2020 
Recent federal and state decisions now allow school districts to temporarily serve free meals to all students until December 
31, 2020 or until federal funding is exhausted. This decision is subject to change at the federal government’s discretion. 

Beginning on Monday, September 14, meals will be provided at no cost until otherwise notified.  No-cost meals will be 
distributed in school for in-person students and for remote students. 

FOR REMOTE STUDENTS: meals may be picked up at the Scotia-Glenville High School on school operating days between 
10:30-12:30 Monday-Friday. Pick-up location will be on the side of the high school building through the B10 cafeteria window. 

The Scotia Glenville School District still requires that households complete applications for free and reduced meals as usual 
and return them as soon as possible. 

In-person students 
Elementary Meals – Students will eat meals in their classrooms.  Breakfast and Lunch orders will be submitted by the 
classroom teacher to the cafeteria each morning.  Breakfast and Lunch will be delivered to the classroom on carts by 
school/cafeteria staff. 

Secondary Meals – Breakfast at the Middle School and High School will follow a Grab and Go method by which prepackaged 
meals will be available for pick up at entrance stations.  Students will proceed through the cafeteria for lunch pick-up while 
maintaining 6’ social distance and will eat in the Large Gym at the Middle School and in the C Wing Gym at the High school at 
individual student desks placed 6’ apart. 

Please Note:  Breakfast will begin on Tuesday, September 15. 

The backpack program will continue operating at all SG schools. 

Here are the contacts for the program: 

●​ Linda Lewis, First Reformed Church of Scotia (lrlscotia@aol.com) 
●​ Mariellen Boomhower, Trinity Presbyterian Church (Marboom@nycap.rr.com) 

 
 

 
 

 

https://forms.gle/911UE6oiYt1qXnwY8
https://forms.gle/911UE6oiYt1qXnwY8
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